## **GDP Safety Procedures**

- Everyone must wear a mask.
- Front door is enter only and back door is exit only.
- All persons entering the building must stop at the check in table located by the front door.
- All dancers must have their temperature taken as they arrive and we will be checking to make sure that they have a current Covid-19 Screening Questionnaire on file. This questionnaire must be completed monthly. We have a link to an online version on the home page of our website. Parents are responsible to notify us of any status changes before completion of the next monthly questionnaire.
  - Once the arrival check in is complete, the dancer must head to their class room. Arrive no more than 5 minutes before class start.
- We have installed multiple hand sanitizer stations throughout the building. Dancers need to use the hand sanitizer each time they enter or exit a dance room.
  - Rooms are marked with six foot sections to accommodate social distancing. Each dancer will have a designated space in the room.
    - Between each class, the floors, barres and any materials the dancers have used will be sanitized.
- Dancers age 6 and under may have one parent escort them into the building. Once dancers are in class, parent must leave the building.
  - Parents will not be allowed to wait inside the building during classes.
  - We are asking dancers to limit what they bring into the studio to a water bottle, mask & appropriate dance shoes.
    - The water dispenser and vending machines are currently not available for use.